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Picture from our December sing-a-long

Upcoming Dates:

 

February

2nd - Regional Jr. Co-Ed Volleyball
3rd - P.A. Day
14th - Term 1 Report Cards Go Home
14th - Sr. Girls Basketball
15th - Sr. Boys Basketball
20th - Family Day - No School
21st - Gregg LeRock French Concert Gr. 4-7
23rd - QPS/SPS Family Math Night  6-7:30pm

 

Principal: Stephanie Gilbart                 Vice-Principal: Heather Stevens              Admin. Asst: Deidra McPhail               Secretary: Kim Brillinger

Future newsletters will not be sent home in print copy.   Please visit the school website:
https://sharon.ps.yrdsb.ca

 

January 

16th - Meningitis Vaccine
17th - Jr. Co-Ed Volleyball
19th - Dental Screening
20th - P.A. Day
20th - Kindergarten Registration Commences
27th - Gr 8 Huron Course Selection

 Superintendent:  Camille Logan (905)895-5155

Trustee:  Loralea Carruthers  (905)953-0562

If the buses are cancelled 
and you are sending your 
child to school, please 
remember they need to 
bring a lunch.  Special lunch 
days are cancelled with the 
buses.     -Thank you!

Inclement 
weather and 
special lunch 
days:



Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten registration will commence on January 20, 2017 
for the 2017-18 school year.

Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: 
www.yrdsb.ca.

 Children who turn four or five years old during 2017, live within 
the school boundary and whose parents are public school tax 
supporters will be eligible to register for kindergarten. 

A Kindergarten information session for parents is being planned 
for this spring. More information will follow

Did you receive a letter from Public Health?

If parents/guardians or students receive a 
letter from York Region Public Health 
requesting immunization information, here’s 
what to do:
Update York Region Public Health on your 
child’s immunization status in one of the 
following ways:

● Online at https://eimmunization.york.ca
● Fax documents to 905-895-6066 or 

1-866-258-2026
● Mail immunization information to 

Immunization Services, Box 147, 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1

● Call York Region Public Health at 
1-877-464-9675 ext. 73456

      Free Workshops - Understanding Learning 
Disabilities and Attention Deficit Disorders

Wednesday, Jan 25th at CEC North – 130 Carlson 
Drive, Newmarket

Thursday, Feb 2nd at RL Graham P.S. – 70 
Biscayne Blvd, Keswick

                                  6:30PM – 8:30PM

           Free child minding, light refreshments. 
Students welcome to attend with their family

            For more information and to pre-register 
contact:

              pauline.costello@yrdsb.ca or 
jennifer.gillespie@yrdsb.ca 905 895 5155

                             or LDAYR info@ldayr.org 905 884 
7933 ext 24

French Immersion Information Sessions and Registrations

 Information sessions for the French Immersion (FI) program will take place at French Immersion schools 
on January 19, 2017 at 7 p.m. Please visit YRDSB’s 
website:(http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/fi/Pages/Program-Locations.aspx to find the FI program location for 
your elementary school location. 

FI registration will begin January 20, 2017. Parents or guardians of Senior Kindergarten students entering 
Grade 1 in 2017, and wishing to enrol in the FI Program, can visit or call the school office and request an 
Office Index Card - short version. The Office Index Card must be signed by the principal of the home 
school. Parents or guardians then take this form, along with one piece of identification showing their 
address to the designated FI program location to register between January 20 and February 10, 2017. This 
eliminates the need to provide duplicate enrollment information or to pre-register.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/
http://www.yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca
https://eimmunization.york.ca/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/fi/Pages/Program-Locations.aspx


YRDSB Arts Camp
Application forms and 

information will be available to 
interested Grade 7 and 8 

students next week.

Elementary 
Enrichment Band 

If you are interested in 
applying for this opportunity 
for your Grade 6-8 child, 
please contact the school for 
application and selection 
process information.





Meningitis Vaccination -
 Monday January 16 (after morning 
announcements)

Vaccination is for all Grade 7 Students



Visit www.schoolbuscity.com for bus cancellations!

http://www.schoolbuscity.com



